Memo

To: Diarmuid Collins, Senior Administrative Officer (PCI Unit)

From: Des Johnson, Director of Planning

Date: 29th April 2015

Re: PCI 0001 North-South Electricity Interconnector – Missing Information Check

I refer to memorandum from Seamus Grant, Executive Officer, dated 27th April 2015.

I requested Phil Green, Assistant Director of Planning to review the documentation submitted to An Bord Pleanála dated 27th April 2015 and to advise if any new issues arise. Mr Green has reviewed the documentation and has no further comments to make in respect of it.